
The Dean of the Faculty of Health Sciences, Professor Mary McCarron 

requests the pleasure of your company for the

Inaugural Lecture of Professor Brendan Kelly

'Psychiatry in the Twenty-First Century: 
From Neuroscience to Community Care’

Thursday 11th May 2017 at 18:00
followed by a reception

RSVP: by 8th May
Email: fohs@tcd.ie

Tel: +353 1 896 4255

Trinity Lecture Theatre,
Centre for Learning & Development,
Trinity Centre,
Tallaght Hospital,
Dublin 24


